## NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL SERVICE

DIVISION OF STAFFING SERVICES
GENERAL INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 02-04

TO: Department and Agency Human Resource, Personnel and Affirmative Action

Officers

FROM: William Doyle, Director Staffing Services Division

SUBJECT: Corrected NOTICE for the Promotion Test Batteries - 2002

DATE: August 13, 2002

The NOTICE that was attached to GIB 02-03 has an error. The NOTICE says the Supervisors and Specialists Battery test is scheduled for November 17, 2002 instead of November 16, 2002, the correct date.

Attached is a new, corrected NOTICE. Please destroy any copies of the incorrect NOTICE you have posted and replace them with the new NOTICE. We are sorry for any confusion this may have caused.

Please call Phyllis Lounello (457-2280) if you need additional copies. She will fax a copy or send it by e-mail as a Word document.